
 
 
 

LAZONBY PARISH COUNCIL            
 

PLANNING APPLICATION REPORT. 
 

for a Planning Committee Consultation 
 

 held between Thursday 7th May and Wednesday 13th May 2020. 
 

 

In consultation with the Planning Committee Members, all Parish Council Members and 
parishioners. 
 
The following planning application was considered: 
 

     Planning Application Number: No: 20/0247 

Site Address: 1 Back Row, Lazonby, Penrith. 

       Description: 
 
Detached garage/secure store with attached car port 
 and refuse/recycling store 

 
A planning application notice for the above planning application was posted on the Parish 
Council notice boards (see notice) to allow the public a period of at least 5 days to give 
comments or objections to the planning applications.  No comments or objections were received 
by the public, by the closing date. 
 
The Clerk consulted with the Planning Committee Members and Parish Council Members 
during the whole process by Email.  Planning Committee Members and Members of the Parish 
Council advised the Clerk that they had NO OBJECTIONS to make about the planning 
applications stated above.  The Clerk informed Eden District Council Planning of Lazonby 
Parish Council's decision. 
 
 
Rebecca Wyatt 
Clerk to the Parish Council. 
Monday 18th May 2020 
 


